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Why wasn’t I invited to the meeting on Saturday, March 25th?

	The meeting was only about the Glebe Harbor Civic Association and the Cabin Point Civic Association.  It was not a meeting of the Glebe Harbor-Cabin Point Association (GHCPA), to which all property owners belong.  The GHCPA has not had any role in enforcing covenants (and can’t in the future, because it does not own property in all of the sections).  

Only 2022 dues-paying members of the Glebe Harbor Civic Association or the Cabin Point Civic Association were invited to the meeting.  Both Civic Associations were voluntary.  Every property owner received at least one invitation to join annually before 2023, and pay a modest membership fee.  Only those who paid the fee, and were thus members, were invited.  Under state law, only members were eligible to vote.  

	A minority of property owners in both neighborhoods supported the Civic Associations.  

Have the covenants gone away?

	No!  All property owners of Glebe Harbor and Cabin Point are still subject to covenants.  The meeting was about why the Civic Associations can’t enforce the covenants, because they have to be enforced by a property owner in the section of Glebe Harbor or Cabin Point in which they own property.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Why didn’t the Civic Associations just buy property in Glebe Harbor and Cabin Point so they could enforce the covenants?  

	There are 5 different sections in Glebe Harbor, and 12 different sections in Cabin Point.  The way our community documents were drafted, one has to be a property owner in a particular section to enforce a covenant against another property owner in that section.  Neither Civic Association can afford to buy 17 properties (not to mention on-going upkeep, taxes, and fees).  

What about the non-VDOT roads?

	The non-VDOT roads were never a responsibility of either Civic Association.  The Civic Associations did minimal maintenance on the roads, but were under no obligation to do so.  The community and the county will look into addressing the roads.  


